
 

MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR RESOLUTION 2024-66 “AUTHORIZE TO EXPEND 

FUNDS OUT OF THE CAPITAL RESERVE DPW STREET FUND” 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 

6:30 P.M. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Prevratil to open the public hearing. 

Motion seconded by Trustee Stevens. 

 

Vote:    Trustee Prevratil  Yes 

   Trustee DePaulo  Yes 

   Trustee Stevens  Yes 

   Mayor Rubino   Yes 

Motion passed. 

 

The Clerk read aloud the public hearing notice as it appeared in the newspaper. 

 

The Village of Colonie solicited for sealed bids for the paving of Locust Park tennis 

courts-play ground on August 30, 2024. 

Egan Paving Inc., was the low bidder of that bid hearing, and they met all bid 

specifications sought. The bid was awarded to Egan Paving Inc., at a regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Mayor and Board of Trustees that was held on September 3, 2024. 

 

Mayor Rubino explained that the intent of the resurfacing and paving project is to be able 

to turn the Locust Park tennis courts-playground into an ice-skating rink in the winter 

months, weather pending. Mayor Rubino stated that skating would take place on 

Saturdays and Sundays and a schedule would be established with hours for hockey, 

maintenance and open skate. The amount of the expenditure is not to exceed $120,000. 

 

There were no further questions or comments from the board or public. 

 

Trustee Stevens made a motion to close the public hearing.  

Motion seconded by Trustee Prevratil. 

 

Vote:    Trustee Prevratil  Yes 

   Trustee DePaulo  Yes 

   Trustee Stevens  Yes 

   Mayor Rubino   Yes 

Motion passed. 
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Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Jamie L. Blot 

Village Clerk 


